
 
 
March 13, 2020 
  
Dear Valued Customers, Partners & Staff Members: 
 
We are fully operational. 
 
We want to assure you that Trumbull Printing is taking appropriate precautions 
during this COVID-19 crisis. These precautions are designed to protect our 
employees, their families, and our communities as well as to continue to meet 
the needs and expectations of our customers and suppliers. 
 
Rest assured that we are carefully monitoring the COVID-19 outbreak on a 
regular basis. Reasonable precautions to prevent the spread of any infectious 
diseases have been implemented throughout our facility and in our vehicles. 
 
The entire management team at Trumbull Printing has also enacted detailed 
protocols to protect our clients and suppliers. This includes vehicle sanitizing 
and guidelines for limiting driver interactions with clients and their facilities. 
 
Our raw material inventories are more than adequate, our supply chain and our 
operations are designed to provide business continuity.  
 
This is an evolving situation, with governments and health authorities taking 
actions to protect the public in response to real-time developments. We will 
continue to monitor the situation closely and adapt policies and procedures in 
accordance with CDC recommendations, while communicating updates with 
you. 
 
Please feel free to contact your Trumbull Printing customer service 
representative or a member of management team with any questions or 
concerns. 
  
Sincerely & Best Regards, 
Gus 
 
Gustave C. Semon 
Vice President & General Manager 
Trumbull Printing 
(203) 261-2548 
gsemon@trumbullprinting.com  
www.trumbullprinting.com 
 


